
June   1,   2021   
  

To   Whom   it   may   concern,   
  

I   am   writing   to   oppose   the   measure   that   is   limiting   motor   boats   over   4,000lbs.   We   use   this   
waterway   on   a   regular   basis   and   respectfully   watch   speed   as   we   wake   board   at   a   low   rate   of   
speed.   
  

Regards,   
Christine   Limburg     


